
Tonkawa High School Alumni Association 

P. O. Box 12                       Tonkawa, Oklahoma  74653 

David Fruits, President 
 

 
 

 
 
Hello THS Alumni, 
 

My name is David Fruits. I am currently serving as the President of the Tonkawa 

High School Alumni Association with the Class of 1983. I cannot begin to tell 
you how fast forty years have flown by! I hope this letter finds everyone doing 

well and that you are already planning on attending Homecoming 2024! This  
year’s Homecoming celebrations will take place on October 4th and 5th. 
 

Some of you may have attended our 2023 Homecoming and heard me talk 

about upcoming projects that the Alumni Association would be raising funds 

to cover. One project that we will be taking on is re-crowning the football field, 
installing new grass and adding drainage areas around the inside of the track. 
Our goal is $150,000. Tonkawa Schools will also be requesting a bond to  
renovate the track to repair numerous cracks and loose rubber surfacing. 
 

The football field has not been re-crowned in 40+ years. Low spots are becoming 

worse and are holding water. There are also two or more different types of  
Bermuda grass growing on it which results in a non-uniform color. The Alumni 
Association felt like this is something we could help with, so a motion was 

made to tackle this project and it unanimously passed! 
 

We are hoping we can count on our Tonkawa Alumnus to help make our  
goal of $150,000. This is a way you can support our alma mater regardless 

of where you now live! Donations can be sent to the following address: 
Tonkawa Alumni Association, P O Box 12, Tonkawa, OK 74653. 
 

Thank you for your support and Go Bucs! 
 

 

 

 

 

David Fruits 

President 
Tonkawa High School Alumni Association 

 

 

   


